Town of Brookline - Request for Proposal - FEMA Projec
The Town of Brookline is requesting bids for stream bank repairs along Parker Road caused by
the July 29, 2021 flooding. The area of the stream bank is approximately 60 feet long and 7
feet high. The existing rip-rap must be removed and replaced with a stacked toe slope of at
least 4 feet high, then existing stone may be reused on the road surface. All interested bidders
shall contact E. Mark Bills Road Supervisor @ 802 258 1389 for more details prior to placing a
bid. Contractor to be responsible for traffic control. The project must be completed by Oct 1,
2022. A current proof of workers compensation and general liability insurance must be included
with the bid. The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids and accept a bid most
favorable to the Town. Sealed bids are due no later than Sept 7, 2022 @ 6:30 pm so that they
may be opened at a regular board meeting at approx. 6:50 PM. Late or faxed bids are not
accepted. To email contact dmaggio.brooklinevt@gmail.com.



